
 
Oaklantis Swim Team 

4905 Manila Avenue 

Oakland, CA  94609 

 

December 9, 2016 

 

Dear Kent Yoshiwara,  

We are pleased to give Pacific Swimming an update on current events at Oaklantis. 

This November/December we added three, possibly four kids to our scholarship 

program. Three of them come directly from the surrounding East Oakland 

neighborhood. 

We competed at the Junior Olympics 14 and Under Championship with one swimmer. 

We completed a successful fundraiser and have two more planned for January. 

We secured a donation for our team as well. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Scott Thompson 

Head Coach, Oaklantis Swim Team 

 


